
 

    
 

   
 

           
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

  

 

   
     

  
 

          

 

                
                

                
  

 
 
 
 
 

Kawamoto, Mia@CalRecycle 

From: Sarah  Hanssen  <S.Hanssen@ultimedinc.com> 
Sent: Thursday,  November  4,  2021  2:37  PM 
To: PharmaSharps 
Cc: Holly  Hartshorn;  Jim  Erickson;  Sarah  Hanssen 
Subject: Addendum  1  to  Ultimed  Sharps  Stewardship  Plan:  (October  8,  2021,  version  1.4);  

submitted  to  CalRecycle  on  October  11,  2021 
Attachments: UltiMed  Stewardship  Plan  - 1.4  Addendum  110421.docx 

Importance: High 

[[ EXTERNAL ]] 

Hello PharmaSharps Team 

Please find attached the addendum to the UltiMed Stewardship Plan. 

Thanks 

Sarah 

Sarah L. Hanssen 
Vice President Sales & Marketing 
Tel: 858-349-5906 
www.ultimedinc.com 

Injection device manufacturer and world leader in safe needle disposal 

Confidentiality Note: The information contained in this e-mail and any attachments to it may be legally 
privileged and include confidential information. If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify the 
sender immediately of that fact by return e-mail and permanently delete the e-mail and any attachments. 
Thank you. 
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November 4, 2021 

 
TO: CalRecycle 

RE: UltiMed Stewardship Plan Addendum 

 

 

 

I, Jim Erickson of UltiMed, Inc., certify that, at the time of 

submission to the department, the UltiMed Sharps Stewardship Plan 

(October 8, 2021; version 1.4), submitted to CalRecycle on October 

11, 2021 (Plan), including all aspects of the Plan related to the 

handling, transportation, and disposal of home-generated sharps 

waste is in compliance with all applicable local, state, and federal 

laws and regulations. 

 

 

Jim Erickson 

President and CEO 

UltiMed, Inc. 

 




